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WASTE MANAGEMENT
February 9, 2015

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Chandler Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Subject: Waste Management — South Sound and Waste Management of Seattle, divisions of Waste
Management of Washington, Inc.(G-237); Tariff # 23

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed herein, please find revised pages 2 and 6 to the above-referenced tariff. The purpose of
this tariff revision is the reflect a change in the way in which Hazardous Waste Fees are charged to
customers in accordance with King County Board of Health Rule & Regulation 14-03 (as codified in
Chapter 11.04.060 of the King County Code). The effect of this change is to lower the fees to single-
family residential and small volume commercial and multi-family customers and to increase the fees
to medium and large volume commercial and multi-family customers. The King County Hazardous
Waste fees were previously revised on January 1, 2012, approximately three years ago. The
effective date of these proposed tariff revisions is April 1, 2015.

Attached for your review is a copy of the King County Board of Health Rule and Regulation 14-013.
Upon approval by the Commission of this filing, affected customers will be notified of the change in
their respective Hazardous Waste Fee with an insert in their next regularly scheduled billing.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840.

Very truly yours,

WAL o f—

Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area

cc: Marc Davis
Joe Krukowski
Clerk of the Board, King County Chair



